Prayer
Requests at
a glance

1 - For Savannah to
have a safe
pregnancy and
delivery.

2 - For meetings to
continue to get
booked.

3 - For safety on the
road as we travel.

4 - For Ali and
Amos to accept
Christ as his Savior.

5 - For the opening
of Ugandan schools
to go smoothly.

February 2021

MATTHEW & SAVANNAH
GARDNER

Ambassadors of Christ to the Ugandan People

Dear Pastors and Friends,

Deputation:

Thank you for all of your prayers for Savannah and our mini missionary. We
found out some exciting news this month: we are having a baby boy! The Lord
has been so good to us, we have been in a lot of meetings this month, and
Savannah’s pregnancy has been fairly easy up to this point.

It is neat to see that when an obstacle comes into your way that is out of your
control, God has a way of working around it. Before Savannah and I started on
deputation, I was meeting with several unsaved men and giving them the
gospel every chance that I could. Now that we are traveling around the country,
I haven’t had a chance to see these men anymore. I still pray that they will get
saved, and God worked around the obstacle of us not being in Virginia. One of
the men got Covid and called me on the phone. He is now taking his eternal
destination more seriously. He didn’t get saved, but pray for him as I continue
to give him the gospel via email and phone. His name is Ali.

Uganda:

The Ugandan schools are opening up again in Soroti! It is a staggered opening,
but school should be fully opened by the middle of March. Please pray that this
staggered opening will go smoothly as there are many moving parts involved.
Ugandans have school year round, so once they get things going, it will be easy
to maintain.

For the furtherance of the Gospel,
Matthew and Savannah Gardner
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THIS IS A UGANDAN FRONT DOOR.
EVERYTHING IN A UGANDAN HUT IS
MADE FROM THINGS YOU FIND IN
NATURE EXCEPT FOR THE METAL FRONT
DOOR.



